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HOLIDAY NOTICE & HOLI WISHES 

 

 
 
Dear Students, Parents, Teachers, and Staff,   
 
 

Warm Holi Greetings to all of you! The festival of colors symbolizes love, unity, and 
joy. On this auspicious occasion, all institutions under the Azad Group will remain closed on 
Thursday, March 13, and Friday, March 14, 2025, to celebrate Holi.  
 

May this festival fill your lives with vibrant energy, prosperity, and sweetness in 
relationships. Let’s celebrate Holi with responsibility, enthusiasm, and harmony!   
 
Wishing You a Colorful and Happy Holi!   
 
 

 
 

 
[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 

Director ATC 
Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, CA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrar (Est.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians;  
 Website and all the Notice Boards. 
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